
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear Candidate 
 
Thank you for your interest in the adult services county wide senior leadership roles. 
 
The East Riding is a great part of the country to live and work and has a varied local offer for 
everyone.  It is also accessible for those who may choose to travel into the county.  As a new 
head of service, I feel privileged to drive into the East Riding every day and to have the 
opportunity to lead adult services into the future.  I work with some great people and our 
workforce is fully committed to achieving good outcomes for our residents.  If you decided to 
join us you would be made extremely welcome and you would be joining a council that is 
extremely proud of what it has achieved and open to change and innovation going forward. 
 
Within adult services we are leading significant change and our new leadership team will shape 
the future, working closely with colleagues who are responsible for commissioning services.  I 
am looking for motivated and focussed leaders to take up the strategic lead posts.  These posts 
play a crucial part in designing strategy and leading service and people. 
 
So if you are thinking that you match what we are looking for or if you are looking for the next 
move within your career pathway I would be delighted to receive an application from you. 
 
If you would like to know more about the East Riding then please follow this link to our 
website www.eastriding.gov.uk. 
 
Also if you would wish to have an informal chat then please do contact me on 01482 391439. 
 
Best wishes 
 
Lee Thompson 
Head of Adult Services 

http://www.eastriding.gov.uk/

